
January 8, 2022

Parents,

It was great to see students after a two week break!  While a few students said they thought break should be a bit longer,
many said they were glad to be back in school.

We completed NWEA testing this past week. If students missed part or all of the testing, they will take NWEA this week.
We will be sending NWEA reports home to parents once all students have completed testing. Parents will also be able to
access NWEA scores in Skyward (fall scores can be accessed now).  If you have questions about your student's scores or
progress, please reach out to your child's teachers, counselor, of an administrator.

Have a great week!
Brooke Tharp

MVMS Principal

Class Trips

6th Grade Trip to Louisville
Please read the information and sign up HERE for the trip if you have not yet done so. The first payment of $82.50 is due on
January 21st.

7th Grade Trip to Cincinnati
Please read the information and sign up HERE for the trip if you have not yet done so. The first payment of $80.00 is due on
February 4th.

8th Grade Trip to Washington, D. C.
Upcoming payment installments:
December 17th- 2nd Installment was due- $200 Student,  $240 Chaperone
January 7th- 3rd Installment was due-  $250 Student,  $290 Chaperone
January 28th- 4th Installment is due-  $250 Student,  $290 Chaperone

As a reminder, class trips are considered a privilege. Students with severe disciplinary issues throughout the school year, who are not

able to keep an upstanding academic record, or have attendance problems, may be excluded from class trips with the potential for no

refund. Good standing checks will be done at the end of each academic quarter.

https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/userfiles/259/my%20files/louisville%20parent%20letter%202022.pdf?id=10811
https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/userfiles/259/my%20files/cincinnati%20parent%20letter%202022.pdf?id=10812


If you have questions, please contact Stephanie Evans at stephanie.evans@mvcsc.k12.in.us or 317-485-3160.

47th Annual Talent Show

The 47th MVMS Talent Show will be Thursday, March 3. There are category winners and a grand champion. Categories
typically include, dance, 8th grade vocalist, 7th grade vocalist, 6th grade vocalist, piano, guitar, musician, and Taekwondo.
The talent show is open to all students in 6th, 7th, and 8th grade. Permission slips will be available in late January. Email
dean.falkenberg@mvcsc.k12.in.us if you have any questions.

Audition Calendar
Date Time Location
Tuesday, February
15

3:45 pm 7th and 8th Graders in Marauder Hall

Wednesday,
February 16

6:00 pm Anyone who cannot attend in-person auditions may audition via a Google Meeting

Thursday, February
17

3:45 pm 6th Grades in Marauder Hall

MV Reads:  News from the Library

Welcome back!  Hopefully READING is in your 2022 New Year’s Resolutions! To help motivate you, consider creating a
goal through the Goodreads app/website, the world’s largest site for readers and book recommendations. It is a free
service that allows you to discover books you’ll love, scan books on the go, explore genres and curated lists, and even give
and get book recommendations. You can organize the books you have read, want to read, and are reading. There’s nothing
more satisfying than marking a book as read when you’ve finished it!

8th Grade Band Parents

http://dean.alkenberg@mvcsc.k12.in.us/
http://www.goodreads.com/


If your student is in band, please see the information below about the upcoming informational meeting about high school
band. The meeting will be virtual.  If you have questions or cannot attend, please contact Jackie Nason, the high school
band director at jackie.nason@mvcsc.k12.in.us.

Join the MVSC Team

Community members who are looking for work or know someone who is looking for a rewarding position are encouraged to
consider MVCSC employment opportunities. The district is hiring custodians, instructional assistants, food service, and bus
drivers-- all offering competitive wages and all playing a vital part in the Marauder school family. Click HERE to learn more
about open positions and become part of our team.

Currently, MVMS is looking for an instructional assistants, permanent substitute teachers, and food service staff. Click on
the link above to apply!

Food Service Job Opportunities

Are you a stay at home parent looking to make some extra money while on your kids schedule? Our food service
department is hiring at all schools and could really use your help! If you are interested please fill out an application at
www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/employment or email doris.johnson@mvcsc.k12.in.us or kasey.voeller@mvcsc.k12.in.us.

http://jackie.nason@mvcsc.k12.in.us/
https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/Content2/40
http://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/employment
http://doris.johnson@mvcsc.k12.in.us/


Caregiver Training

The MVEF Parent University is sponsoring two Trust-Based Relational Intervention Caregiver Trainings for FREE!  These
trainings will provide families with an overview of TBRI and how to best implement the principles in their homes.  Caregivers
will gain a deeper understanding of the brain, themselves and their child(ren), and strategies to support the child(ren) in
their homes.  Attendees will have the opportunity to participate in follow up consultations to support their implementation
and continue to build their skillset.

The registration link is HERE. See the attached flyer for more information. The registration link will remain open until
Wednesday, January 12, 2022.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqpvYqidZ6SsFS_4yjlDOv47CcO43wORgUO9CNomXkybe7-g/viewform


Be an MV Mentor

News from the PTO

PTO NEWS!
Every MVMS parent is automatically a part of the school PTO! A school is more successful with parental
involvement. There are many ways to give support.

This school year the PTO has already had a lot of fun organizing monthly TREAT TUESDAYS for the school staff. In
addition to that, we implemented Substitute Survival Welcome Bags for all building subs.   And finally, we passed out
presents and goodies for ALL of our bus drivers and the entire MVMS staff!   It’s been a busy few months, but we still have
a lot to accomplish this school year!

How Can You Help?
If you would like to share your talents with us - Please let us know where you can help!
Here are specific things we would LOVE help with:

- writing thank you notes
- shopping
- decorating the teachers lounge
- organizing the remaining Treat Tuesdays - January 18, March 8, April19 & May 17
- Staff Appreciation Luncheon/last treat tuesday on May 3



DINE TO DONATE:  Wednesday, January 12; 5- 9 pm
McCordsville NOBLE ROMAN’S (see the attached flyer).  You can place orders online -  in memo line type Mt. Vernon
Middle Dine to Donate.   SOOOO, you can pick up pizzas on your way home after a busy day and still help MVMS!

TREAT TUESDAY: January 19
If you would like to help provide sunshiny YELLOW treats for our staff on Tuesday, January 19, please visit this
Signupgenius…. January Treat Tuesday
Students can drop treats at the front desk on the way to class in the morning.

Upcoming February Events
- Valentine candy gram sales -   We will be selling candy grams the week of February 7-11 during lunch hours. Look for
more information soon.

- Staff Appreciation MONTH - the PTO will be celebrating our CHAMPIONS the whole month of February in Mt. Vernon
Middle School with Olympic style.   Celebrating the people who have been working so hard to keep our kids in school,
learning and safe!  More information will be coming out soon on how you can help!

Spirit Wear Store
Check out our spirit wear store called the FIDGETYFAN. https://fidgetyfan.com/pages/mtvernonschools.

PTO Meetings
Please join us at our next meeting on Wednesday, January 19, 6 PM in the Media Center.

Questions
If you have any questions please email mtvernonmiddleschoolpto@gmail.

Athletics

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4CADA928A75-january
https://fidgetyfan.com/pages/mtvernonschools


Anyone interested in trying out for an athletic team is required to complete and submit to the Athletic office the IHSAA
Sports Physical and Final Forms prior to tryouts.

Weights & Conditioning
Weightlifting will be Tuesdays & Thursdays after school starting Tuesday, November 30th, for ALL student athletes not
playing a winter sport. Students will meet in the cafeteria when bus riders are dismissed. Students will need to wear a mask,
bring a t-shirt, shorts, gym shoes, and a water bottle and will be able to change in the locker room at the high school.
Weights will be every Tuesday and Thursday after school until 5:30 PM. Parent pick up will take place at the north entrance
of the main gym at MVHS. If you have any questions, contact Coach Harnish eric.harnish@mvcsc.k12.in.us
Attendance at MVHS Athletic Events

Please read the information HERE regarding attendance at Mt. Vernon High School athletic events.

Homework Help

The MVMS Kitchen Table (aka Homework Help Club) is available Tuesday’s after school for any student trying to recover
from absences, get extra help with challenging concepts, or find assistance preparing for upcoming tests.  Students report
to Mr. Crouch's classroom immediately after school until 4:30pm. Please plan to pick up your student at 4:30 pm at the Main
Entrance to MVMS.

Reporting an Absence

If your student will be absent from school please notify us by one of the following methods:
● Call the attendance line at 317-485-3160 (available 24/7)
● Email elizabeth.blunk@mvcsc.k12.in.us

Daily News

Announcements can be found HERE.

Upcoming Events and Important Dates

January 12th- MVMS PTO Dine to Donate @ Noble Romans, McCordsville 5 - 9pm
January 17th- No School for MLK Day
January 27th- MVMS Spelling Bee- 9am
February 7th- No School for Students, Teacher Work Day

https://www.ihsaa.org/Portals/0/ihsaa/documents/quick%20resources/2020-21%20Physical%20Form.pdf?ver=2020-01-17-154323-640
https://www.ihsaa.org/Portals/0/ihsaa/documents/quick%20resources/2020-21%20Physical%20Form.pdf?ver=2020-01-17-154323-640
https://s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/sportshub2-uploads-prod/files/sites/375/2021/06/24224123/Parent-Playbook-Mt-Vernon-Indiana.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1d_iBkcrkJ6NPAHocA5lyIkan2kcxnNO1iGMXl74Ayg0/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.mvcsc.k12.in.us/2/Content2/258


Social Media

Twitter:  @MtVernon_MS
Instagram:  @Mt.Vernon_MS
Facebook: MtVernonMiddleSchool


